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Public Service Pension Reduction (PSPR) 

 

 
1.    What is PSPR? 

 
PSPR is a further reduction under the legislation and it applies to people who retired 

before 01 April 2019 only. All PSPR deductions are listed on your payslip as “pension 

reduction”, showing a minus value. 

 

The PSPR rates, under various categories, are outlined in  Circular 02/2018.  

 

 

2.    When will the PSPR adjustment for 2019 be applied to my pension? 

 

A large volume of these cases have been processed for 2019 and the majority of 
those eligible will receive adjustments in their pension payment on 30 May 2019. 

These adjustments are shown as a positive figure across from “pension reduction” on 

the payslip. 

 

Processing of the remainder of the adjustments is under way and regular updates on 

progress will be provided here on our website as required.  

 

Example: 

PSPR adjustment given at the same time. 

 
 

 

 

https://circulars.gov.ie/pdf/circular/per/2018/02.pdf
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Public Service Pension Reduction (PSPR) Changes 

from 2018 to 2019 
 

Below is a summary table of PSPR changes from 2018 to 2019. 
 

(Source: The information contained in the summary table was collated from Circular 

02/2018: Pension increase policy in the public service until end-2020 - Appendix 3 - 

page 15/16.)  

  
 

Key Points 
 

This section is aimed at addressing queries as to how you can identify PSPR on your 

payslip. 

 


